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Comments: I lived in AZ years ago and enjoyed the Southeast part of the state vey much.  The birding

experiences are wonderful.  The area around Portal is a special resource.  I welcome efforts to maintain the

many natural resources in the area.  I also support return of the picnic area.  As pointed out by others, it is useful

to visitors and has not harmed the natural resources of the area.  I look forward to a return visit when covid is

under control and would enjoy the picnic area.  Thank you!


